
Dear	Emiliano,

			We	do	not	use	Clearview	or	any	product	related.

Sincerely,

Officer	R.	Pucci

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	March	3,	2020	5:05	PM
To:	Ronald	Pucci	
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Hi.	Thank	you.	This	is	another	request	we	filed	a	couple	of	weeks	ago.
Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

Emiliano

-----

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	for	Liberty	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	Ronald	Pucci	[mailto:rpucci@police.dedham-ma.gov]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	March	3,	2020	4:21	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>
Subject:	FW:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Hello	Emiliano,

		This	was	our	response	several	months	ago,	sorry	you	did	not	receive
it.	

Sincerely,

Officer	Pucci

	

From:	Ronald	Pucci	
Sent:	Wednesday,	August	21,	2019	8:22	AM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon		>

From Ronald	Pucci	<rpucci@police.dedham-ma.gov>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Thu,	5	Mar	2020	02:34:10	+0000



Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Hello,

		

	Sorry	for	the	delay.	The	Dedham	Police	Department	does	not	have	any
communications	with	Amazon	regarding	Ring.		We	also	do	not	have	any
association	or	contract	of	any	kind	with	Ring.		Hopefully	this	answers
your	question.

Sincerely,

	

Officer	R.	Pucci

Dedham	Police

Records

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Monday,	August	19,	2019	2:58	PM
To:	Ronald	Pucci		>
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Hello,

	

Sure.	Please	find	it	attached.

	

-----

Emiliano	Falcon

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	and	Civil	Liberties	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	Ronald	Pucci	[mailto:rpucci@police.dedham-ma.gov]	
Sent:	Monday,	August	19,	2019	2:30	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon		>
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	day,

		If	you	could	resend	the	request	as	my	computers	security	system	would
not	allow	me	to	open	the	original	email	for	security	puposes.

Thanks,

Officer	R.	Pucci



	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Monday,	August	19,	2019	1:58	PM
To:	Ronald	Pucci		>
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	afternoon.

	

I	am	writing	to	follow	up	with	this	public	records	request.	Please	let
me	know	when	you	are	going	to	send	a	responsive	answer	to	the	said
request.

	

Thank	you	very	much.

	

Best,

	

Emiliano

	

	

-----

Emiliano	Falcon

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	and	Civil	Liberties	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon	
Sent:	Friday,	August	2,	2019	2:48	PM
To:	'rpucci@police.dedham-ma.gov'		>
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	Afternoon,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

Emiliano

	



------

Emiliano	Falcon

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Technology	and	Civil	Liberties	Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
YSVeyijXKglha7_fyptgYJFHhgviLg2Om3v_s-q7tzGvP16r8UlCAeFjuIAv1pAmiaIxjdNh
HQNE52kIkNDCIriaHvQg3A9OcQOrnP1ISMPeGwAadk,&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,EC718S5aijIpss_6kBA3A6xEmnGUMCXaEsX5G__2H6KrXm5VzLVZ3Z2LyOXm2D
o8nzhA62D1QxHuMVqXXhg1IdcETnEC2fdTjCMp1IFZ&typo=1>		|	Facebook
		|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
		

	

	


